From: Linton, Ron

To: "Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)"
Subject: RE: 1st Half 2017 Semi-Annual Effluent Report Willow Creek
Date: Thursday, August 31, 2017 12:12:00 PM

RE: Extension request, Willow Creek 1st Half 2017 Semi-Annual Effluent Report

Scott:

Submitting the Willow Creek 1st Half 2017 Semi-Annual Effluent Report on September 8,
2017, is acceptable. You state in your e-mail that the analytical results will not be received
by Uranium One until September 8, 2017, the same date you are planning to send in the
report. If you need an additional week, until September 15, 2017, to get the data into the
report and sent to us, that is acceptable as well. Thank you for keeping us informed.

Ron

From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) [mailto:Scott.Schierman@uraniuml.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 11:13 AM

To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] 1st Half 2017 Semi-Annual Effluent Report Willow Creek

Ron

As discussed with you today during our phone conversation Uranium One has the first semi-annual
effluent report for Willow Creek ready for submittal. The report is missing the environmental air
particulate data from Irigaray, as analytical results will not be received by Uranium One until
September 8, 2017 based on conversations with our contract laboratory.

From our discussions NRC’s preference would be that Uranium One submit the effluent report once
all the analytical data has been received and include this data with the current report rather than
have this information sent as supplemental data or included in the second half effluent report.

Uranium One is hereby requesting that the first half semi-annual report submittal be extended until
September 8, 2017 to allow for environmental air particulate data to be incorporated into the data
tables with this report submittal.

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this matter please let me know.

Regards,

Scott Schierman |HSE Manager

Uranium One Americas, Inc. (U1 Americas)

907 N Poplar | Suite 260 | Casper, WY 82601| USA
Office: 307. 234.8235 ext 330 | Cell: 307.840.1157
scott.schierman@uraniuml.com
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